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Xooma Worldwide Sponsors NASCAR Racing Legend, Geoffrey Bodine

NASCAR racing legend, Geoffrey Bodine, returns to Langley Speedway on Saturday, July 30th,
2005 racing his #97 Monte Carlo, late model stock car sponsored by Xooma Worldwide.

(PRWEB) July 24, 2005 -- NASCAR racing legend, Geoffrey Bodine, returns to Langley Speedway on
Saturday, July 30th, 2005 racing his #97 Monte Carlo, late model stock car sponsored by Xooma Worldwide.
Mr. Bodine is listed in the Guinness Book of World Records for most number of wins in a single season and is
honored as one of NASCAR's 50 greatest drivers.

In addition to driving the Xooma sponsored Chevrolet, Geoff is also racing to promote the Bo-Dyn Bobsled
Project. Since his re-design and manufacture of the Olympic bobsled, the U.S. team has won several medals.
They will be competing in the 2006 Winter Olympics and the bobsled will be on display at the Langley race.

Xooma Worldwide is proud to sponsor Mr. Bodine and will continue to sponsor the #97 Monte Carlo for the
rest of the racing season. Mr. Bodine and the Xooma Chevrolet will be featured on local radio stations, in local
newspapers and national magazines, and on local and national television programs. Look for more information
and photos of Geoff and the Xooma sponsored car on your Xooma website in early August.

Do you live in or near Virginia?

If so, we invite you to come out to the race to show your support for Xooma Worldwide and meet this racing
legend. Pre-race activities start at 6:00 PM, with racing to begin promptly at 7:00. Langley Speedway is located
in Hampton, Virginia adjacent to the NASA / Langley Air Force base.

We have a limited number of discounted tickets available for this special event. If you plan on attending, please
contact our reception desk on Monday after 9:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) by calling (757) 868-0086.

Not only is Xooma Worldwide one of the fastest growing Companies in the home-based business industry,
we're now "riding" with one of the fastest drivers in the history of NASCAR!

Another exciting reason to be part of the Xooma family!

The Xooma Corporate Team
http://www.x2obuilder.com/wldavis

Listen in to the latest Xooma news by calling our 24-hour recorded line. The new number is (620) 294-1532.

Remember, the Xooma 24-hour recorded line allows you to choose box #1 for a 20-minute recording of the
entire business overview or box #2 for the latest Xooma news.

http://www.x2obuilder.com/wldavis
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Contact Information
Walter Davis
http://www.x2obuilder.com/wldavis/
678-432-2518

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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